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2 October 2024 
 

RESIGNATION OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 
G8 Education Limited (“G8” or “Group”: ASX: GEM) today announced the resignation of its 
Chief Financial Officer, Ms Sharyn Williams, to pursue other career opportunities.  
 
G8 CEO and Managing Director Pejman Okhovat noted the significant contribution Ms 
Williams has made since joining G8 in early 2017.  
 
“Sharyn, as a critical member of the executive team, has made significant contributions to the 
Group in its progress to become a more mature and sustainable business over the last seven 
and a half years.  Over this time, Sharyn has led the improvement of G8’s financial discipline, 
capital and cost frameworks, resulting in a more financially resilient and stronger 
organisation.”   
 
“The Board and the entire team at G8 would like to sincerely thank Sharyn for her dedication 
and commitment and wishes her all the best in her future endeavours,” he said. 
 
Ms Williams will remain with G8 into Quarter 1, 2025 to ensure a smooth transition of her 
key responsibilities.  The process to appoint Ms Williams’ successor is underway. 
 
ENDS 
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